
TO:  Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 
 
FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council 
 
SUBJECT: McArthur and Salazar Residence 
  40 Old Pond Road 
   
  
 
DATE:   October 6, 2020 
 

 
The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) reviewed the applicant’s latest set of plans for 
a single-family home on Old Pond Road. 
 
The latest plan from McArthur and Salazar indicates the type of plants used in the 
wetland mitigation plan as requested.  In the latest presentation to the Planning Board it 
was indicted that the invasive plants would be removed first by cutting and then 
painting the stubs with an herbicide.  The CAC would like to know which herbicide will 
be used and how it will be applied. 
 
 


